
 

 

 

 

 

September 18, 2014 

 

 

RC Demolition, LLC 

Attn: Eddie Chewning 

P.O.Box 3138 

Chesapeake, VA 23327 

 

 

Dear Eddie, 

 

RC Demolition put together a great team for the demo at the J.M.Smuckers job in Suffolk, VA.  

It was an enjoyable experience planning the task in advance with your team before the job 

started.  

 

During the demolition, everyone worked and communicated very well.  I’d like to extend a 

special thanks to Bubba and the crew.  Their communication, safety, and housekeeping 

throughout the day were spot-on.   Not only was the job left clean each day, everyone went home 

safe.   

 

Bubba and team even completed the demo a day early.  This was an outstanding accomplishment 

considering the amount of work your team was handling.   

 

We look forward to working with RC Demolition on the next phase of this project and again in 

the future.  Thank you for all of your hard work. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

David H.Nuttall 

Superintendent 


